
 

NOTIFICATION 

CONSULAR CAMP IN ELDORET 

The High Commission of India, Nairobi is planning to hold a “CONSULAR 

CAMP” in Eldoret on Saturday, 18th May 2019, on the request of members of 
the Indian diaspora. 

Interested persons from Eldoret, Kericho, Kitale and other nearby towns 

may register their names on or before 12th May 2019 through the email 

cons.nairobi@mea.gov.in with a copy to openhouse.hcinairobi@gmail.com 

to avail consular services. While registering kindly provide the information 
in the given format: 

 

Name Passport 
No. 

Type of Service (OCI, 
Passport, 
Miscellaneous, Visa) 

Phone No. Email 
Address 

___ 

[Nairobi, 30 April 2019] 
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